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You make the difference.  Together we make it possible. 

The Portage Health Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization that receives and contributes charitable donations which 

support the health needs of the community through enhanced philanthropy and community collaboration throughout Baraga, 

Houghton, Keweenaw and Ontonagon counties. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

The LifePoint Foundation donates $20,000 to the Portage Health Foundation’s Flood with 
Love initiative. 

 
[Hancock, MI] The Portage Health Foundation’s (PHF) Flood with Love initiative will help homeowners 

get back into safe, healthy living environment. This initiative is striving to do the most good for the most 

people who have been impacted by the Father’s Day flood. PHF is pleased to announce their partnership 

with LifePoint Foundation, parent company of UP Health System - Bell, Marquette and Portage, on these 

efforts, which includes a financial contribution of $20,000. These funds will go directly back to the 

community to help those impacted by the flood. 

 

“When a community works together, it’s amazing to watch what can be accomplished,” said UP Health 

System – Portage CEO Randy Neiswonger. “We were inspired as our neighbors worked together during 

the flood. As the Keweenaw continues to make its communities healthier, we are pleased to offer our 

assistance.” 

 

“This flood has really shown what our community is capable of – incredible strength, perseverance, and 

a resourcefulness to get the community back on its feet,” said PHF’s Marketing and Communications 

Coordinator Chelsea Goodreau. “We are really grateful to have partners like LifePoint Foundation that 

have come alongside the community to help get folks back on their feet.”  

 

To learn more about PHF and their flood relief efforts, you can visit their website at phfgive.org.  

http://phfgive.org/

